

Action: Licensed Report 2020

Joe Vecchio <frontdesk@pswdcob.org>

Tue, Jun 9, 2020

Dear Licensee,

The time has come to renew your License for Ministry. As you know, once a year the Nurturing and Credentialing Committee (NACC) and the Ministry Commission has each licensed minister and Mentor / Calling Cohort fill out separate progress reports as part of the license renewal process. Please fill out your form thoughtfully, completely, and prayerfully.

Remember, you are responsible for initiating meetings with your Calling Cohort (at least four times a year). The Mentor / Calling Cohort Report is a key element in the decision that the NACC and the Ministry Commission will use in your being re-licensed for the next year, 2021. You may want to take time as well to review (the copy you saved at home) of your current Covenant of Accountability. If there are changes, send them to the district office.

Have these forms back to us by August 31, 2020

- Licensee's Progress Report Form (This is a web based GoogleForm)
- Covenant of Accountability (saveable PDF) (right click, then choose "save link as...")

For more information on maintaining your license:

- www.pswdcob.org/ministries/nacc-credentialing
- · www.brethren.org/ministryoffice/forms.html

Also, please note that your church board, or church council needs to vote to reaffirm your licensing by October 1, 2019. The letter to your congregation will remind them of this requirement. If you hold a (paid / unpaid) position in your church (such as pastor, associate pastor, chaplain, youth leader...), the following forms must also be returned by your church:

- Approval for Employment of the Licensed Minister om340 (signed by Church & Ministry Commission)
- The appropriate Renewal or Start-Up Agreement

I want you to know that the Ministry Commission is excited about your ministry and your journey towards ordination. Please do not hesitate to contact me if we can be of any assistance.

Wishing God's blessing on your work,

Norma Sexton
Ministry Commission Chair
(661) 330-6170
<normas8794@aol.com>

Joe Vecchio, Administrative Assistant

FrontDesk@pswdcob.org -checked early on business days www.pswdcob.org
909-406-5367 voice tree, 909-406-5368 direct to Joe Sign-up for one of our newsletters! (link)



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

EMAIL CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This electronic transmission is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged, confidential, exempt and protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by reply email and delete this message from your inbox. Thank you.